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July 11, 2022 

 

To: Rowan County Board of Commissioners  

CC: Aaron Church, County Manager 

From: Alyssa Harris, Health Director 

  Rowan County Board of Health 

Subject: Health Department - Resolution for Opioid Settlement Funds 
 
 
 

 

Per the Opioid Settlement Memorandum of Agreement (MOA), prior to County Opioid 

Settlement Funds being spent, the Board of Commissioners must adopt a resolution or ordinance 

to approve the plan of spending for these funds. 

 

The Rowan County Health Department has presented the Opioid Settlement Workplan, Logic 

Model, and Budget Narrative for years one through three for a plan to address the opioid 

epidemic in Rowan County. This plan follows the "Option A" strategies as listed in the Opioid 

Settlement MOA. 

 

The Rowan County Board of Health has reviewed and accepted this work plan. The Board of 

Health formally recommends the Rowan County Board of Commissioners approve the spending 

and work plan for the Rowan County Opioid Settlement funds.  

 

 

 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

Alyssa Harris, MPH 

Public Health Director 

Rowan County Public Health 


